Calling all Friends, who love Our Lady Of Sorrows Basilica and the National Shrine of St. Peregrine, OSM
This is a time of serious need of your sponsorship for such a great Basilica Church, Parish and the National Shrine of Healing in the Archdiocese of Chicago and the Servite Order.  Our Lady of Sorrows Basilica Church is old and the building is old; over 107 years old!  There is much to do in renovating, repairing and maintaining the beauty of such a historic, sacred and prayerful House of God.  For so many pilgrims and visitors who come to the Basilica, many are amazed at the grandeur and wonderful upkeep of this great Church.  Taking care of Sorrows only happens with the help and support of many ongoing patrons, friends and supporters.

Please join us in this wonderful cause on a monthly basis called “Donation-A-Month” Club.  As Friends of Sorrows, you will receive the blessing of your intentions at our Masses, a lit candle at the Sorrowful Mother Shrine and an informative letter telling the current story of how we need to replace one of seven furnaces this Fall at a cost of $24,000.00.  We are renovating the current Parish Hall washrooms at a cost of $39,000.00.  We hope to refurbish the Parish Hall so others would want to rent the Hall for parties and gatherings.  We need to repaint the East Steeple and replace the 107 year old roof.  We want to continue supporting all the wonderful programs of out-reach to the poor, who need a hot breakfast twice a month and the healing care that comes from the St. Peregrine ministry, Sorrows and her people.  Won’t you join us in this great campaign and share it with others?

Thank you for listening to this plea and for considering to donate as a  sponsor of Sorrows on a monthly basis.  Please share whatever you can.  We need your help and your prayers for the success of this campaign.  

God bless, Fr. Chris, osm, Pastor, Parish and Finance Councils 
